
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 25.2.22 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

Welcome back to a new half term and 

I hope you weren’t too affected by the 

wind and rain! Some of the children in 

Year 3 have been so inspired by their 

art lessons, that they have visited the 

Anthony Gormley Another Place 

statues during the holidays!  

Our Curriculum 

On Wednesday we had a visit from the incredible Paralympic sprinter Michael 

Churm. Our Sports Ambassadors did an amazing job, organising the event and 

all the children enjoyed taking part in the sponsored circuit training sessions. 

Even Mr Dunn had a go! Thank you for all of the funds that have been raised to 

support this event. Yesterday we had a visit from Andrew Earl who leads on 

Restorative Approaches across Stockport. 

He was very impressed with the school’s 

caring and nurturing environment for our 

children, staff and families. He was 

particularly interested to hear about how 

our Year 6 Restorative Ambassadors, 

support other children in school to resolve 

problems.  

Year 5 have enjoyed their music lessons in which they have been listing to 

music composed by John Adams. There has been lots of excitement in Year 4 

as they started their swimming lessons this week! Year 3 have compared rural 

and urban locations in their Geography lessons, looking at different features.  

Please be reminded of the School and Local Authority’s RESPECT policy. Details can be 

found on the school website: http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/serve_file/772088 

We are always here to listen if you have any concerns. 

 

http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/serve_file/772088


World Book Day  

This year we look forward to celebrating 25 years of World 

Book Day. This year’s theme is ‘You are a reader’.  

We have an exciting couple of weeks ahead of us with a 

focus on reading across school. We have recently 

refurbished our new library area and we want the children 

to support us with raising money for this.  In order to give 

the children an opportunity to help, we will be using World Book Day week to 

create our own enterprise in our year groups.  The classes will be selling their 

products on Friday 11th March at lunchtime on the playground to each other. 

Please see the letter that has been sent out today for more information about 

the week. 

The Friends of Nevill Road Schools are holding a 

great big book swap on World Book Day where all 

children can choose a book to take home from our 

donated books. 

Please bring in your children’s book donations - 

(children’s books only for age 2-11, good 

condition, fiction or non-fiction) by Monday 28th February - hand to class 

teacher. Please bring as many as you like - use it as an opportunity to get them 

out your house! Many thanks for all your amazing support! 

Friends of Nevill Road Schools 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our outstanding 

lacrosse team who came third in this 

week’s tournament! 

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 1st March  – Author visit 

Thursday 3rd March – World Book Day (costumes / non-uniform)  

Monday 14th March – Y3 Animal workshop 

Friday 18th March – Red Nose Day (wear red / non uniform) 

Monday 28th / Tuesday 29th March – Y2 Parent Open Mornings 

Tuesday 29th March / Wednesday 30th – Y6 Air raid Shelter visit 

Monday 28th March – Y3 – 5 Parent meetings 4pm – 6pm (phone call) 

Wednesday 30th March – Y3-5 Parent meetings 4pm – 7pm (phone call) 

Thursday 31st March – Author Visit and Opening of New Library 

                                       -  Y3 visit to St Michael’s Parish Church  

Friday 1st April – RE ASPIRE Day – Last Day of Term (Easter Break) 

 

 

WB 

 

 


